
Over the Garden Gate Meeting & Minutes 

April 24, 2023 

President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order with 4 members present. 

Secretary’s report read and accepted. 

Treasurer’s report read and accepted.  Balance was $968.89.  We have been reclassified with the IRS. 

OLD BUSINESS 

 Bus/Car Trip-Linda spoke with Ginger Weirman about visiting the Irvine Pack Gardens, also the Cook 

Rutledge Mansion.  There would be a donation to visit the mansion.  We are looking at July 9th or the 26th.  

Another possibility would be the Klinger Farms and Greenhouse.  Deb is still looking into the Wholesale 

Flower Grower.  It was also suggested visiting Brazinias Nursery. 

 Fair Booth=Linda-(contact is Wayne Hendrickson). 

 Library Flower Bed- Linda, Chris and Deb.   

 Fairgrounds Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb  

 Court House Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb  

 Jail House Bed-Linda, Chris and Deb.  

o We will put compost on the beds in May and then discuss when to plant.  

 Spring Garden Conference-The conference went well.  23 people in attendance.  We discussed ways to  

advertise better to get more participation. 

 WIMGA News:  No Report. 

NEW BUSEINESS     

 Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener” questions.  No questions lately. 

 Highground 2023 Spring clean-up is May 10-13.  You can contact them if you are interested. 

 For News see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter. 

 No one went to any programs or watched any online.    

 Linda gave a presentation on Earth Day and Sustainability. 

Meeting Adjourned. 

Submitted by:     Deb Laehn, Secretary 

Next Meeting-May 22, 2023 at Courthouse Auditorium at 5:00 p.m. 

  


